
Marine Conservation Society Beach Clean-Up

To kick-start BAUK’s sustainability involvement, five 

volunteering employees along with their families participated 

in a beach clean-up organised by the Marine Conservation 

Society at Donmouth Beach on December 3
rd

2016. 

Volunteers gathered at a car park located on the North side of 

the mouth of River Don, where a brief presentation was 

carried out by Marine Conservation Society staff member and 

head organizer, Iain House. 
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The presentation outlined the importance of keeping our 

beaches clean, the various types of litter we might 

encounter on the beach and how to dispose of them 

correctly and safely. The volunteers were then given the 

correct equipment to pick up litter such as gloves, bin 

bags and litter pickers. 

Following the presentation, volunteers made their way 

down to the beach where they spent the morning 

searching and collecting litter. After two hours of 

collecting litter, volunteers reconvened in the car park 

where Iain collected the litter bags for proper disposal. 

The event was an enriching experience which emphasized 

the importance of sustaining our local beaches and 

marine wildlife. 


